
 

 

RE： Notice of block train service to Irkutsk  

 

Dear Valued Customer, 

  

Starting from the 15th of December all trough service and version-2 

shipments from Vostochny to Irkutsk (Batareinaya) are subject to be 

dispatched only in block train "FESCO Biakal Shuttle" . 

 Wagonload shipment via Vostochny to Irkutsk (Batareinaya) are 

acceptable only in case of lack of capacity in block train and should be 

additionally coordinated with FESCO. 

 

 

We will continue to keep our good service to all of you and look forward 

to having your continual support.  

If you have any queries, please feel free to contact us and or our local 

agents. 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Fesco Lines China Company Ltd. 

 
FESCO LINES CHINA COMPANY LTD 
中国.上海虹口区东大名路 908号金岸大厦 8楼 F座 
电话：86 21-65957600 传真：86 21-65957601 
 


